
                                                                  
     

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

************************************************************************ 

 
TO:         Planning Commission Members 

  

FROM:    Sherri Sirwaitis 

                Planning and Zoning Department 

  

DATE:     June 19, 2018 

  

RE:     C14-2018-0001 (Metric and 183) Postponement Request 

 

************************************************************************ 

 

The staff would like to request an indefinite postponement of the above mentioned case.  This 

rezoning request requires a Traffic Impact Analysis (TIA).  The staff is asking for this 

postponement because the staff needs additional time to complete our review of the TIA for this 

case. The case will be re-notified before it comes back before the Commission for a public 

hearing. 

 

The postponement request was made in a timely manner and meets the Planning Commission’s 

policy.   

 

 

1 of 1Item C-10




